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Tara Hall

From: Traci Dusenbury <traci@halconcompanies.com>
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 4:09 PM
To: Scott Farmer; Tara Hall; RentalHelp
Subject: Another comment for 2022 QAP

Hi Scott and Tara, 
  
I have another comment for the 2022 QAP. Could you please add on page 8 of 35 under E. 3.Agency-Designated Basis 
Boost.    Open this up to also allowing 4% LIHTC/bond new construction projects to request a boost up to ten percent 
(10%) but without requiring the deeper targeting, if that’s possible.  It would be great if bond projects could request up 
to a 20% boost, but if you can only do 10%, that would help.  
  
This would really help us do bond projects that are not located in a QCT/DDA. Historically, most bond projects have only 
worked in QCT’s or DDA’s.  
  
Thanks, 
Traci 
  
  

 
  
  
  


